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Branch 120 mourns passing O

By CoLiN GiBSON
Georgetown Legion news

ranch 120 mourns the

deaths this past week of

two of its most respected

and beloved members. Mr.

Charles Gilbert English died at

age 105 and Mr. Herb Brown
died at age 73.

Mr. English was a WWI

veteran, wounded in France, who

was both Branch 120’s oldest

member and the town’s oldest
resident. He served with the 75th
Battalion of the Canadian
Expeditionary Force and was also
an honorary member of the
Toronto Scottish Regimental
Association.

He represented Branch 120 in
ceremonies at the National
Cenotaph in Ottawa in 1994.

Mr. Brown was a 50-year
member of Branch 120 and
served in Europe in WWII with
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the 3rd Brlgade, 1st Division

Canadian Infantry.

Branch 120 extends sincere
sympathy to the families of these
two gentlemen. They will be
missed and their memories
revered.

Marc Lafleur was returned as
Branch 120 president at the
election-of-officers meeting last
Sunday. Harry Archer was re-
elected 1st vice-president, while
Tim Somerville was elected 2nd
vice-president. Other executive
officers elected include Wade
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Bond, Bill Barr, Flo Carswell and
Colin Gibson.

The next branch executive
meeting is scheduled for 7 p.m.
Thursday (tnmﬂrrnw) The next
general meeting is scheduled for
8 p.m. May 8.

Congratulations are extended
to Paul Spratt and Harry Allen,
playoff champions of the Branch
120 shuffleboard league. Paul
and Harry also won the league
championship. The duo of Gary
Leslie and Camille Turcotte were
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79 Main St. South
Georgetown
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f two beloved members

playoff runners-up.

Cﬂngratulatmns are also
extended to Chuck and Ev Metler,
winners of the Dean Harley
Memorial Euchre Tournament
Trophy. Doug Imber and Jean
Thomas were runners-up.

The branch membership
committee reminds those
members who have changed
residences in the past two years
or so, to please contact the branch
with the new address .and
telephone number.
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Speaking on the...

Ontario Budget

Wednesday May 7th
| 7:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.
North Halton Golf & Country Club

363 Maple Ave., Georgetown

Cost: $5.00

& Continental Breakfast will be Served <

! RS.V.P, to Erin Travers at the Chamber - 877-7119

a business to business event coordinated by the
Halton Hills Chamber of Commerce,
as a continuing effort to keep its members informed on issue
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